PHILLIPS HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF PHILLIPS PLANNING COMMISSION
City Hall, Council Chambers
174 South Eyder Avenue
April 11, 2017 at 5:00 pm.



The Phillips Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing to receive comments, discussion and recommend action on the following request for a conditional use:

Requestor:  The Anchor of Truth Church

Address: 114 N. Avon Ave.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Purpose: Request a conditional use permit to function as a church in a commercial district located at 114 N Avon Ave, Phillips WI  54555.
.


Dated this 24 day of March, 2017.
Barbara D. Revak
City Clerk-Treasurer
